Kiwangwa Secondary School
P.O.BOX 24,
KIWANGWA,PWANI.

Dear,
Director of Usambara Forestry and Eco Tourism.

We are writing this letter to appreciate the wonderful work you and your team is doing by
planting fruits trees at our schools at Kiwangwa Ward, we are still in need with more fruits trees
to ensure food security to our school and stop the school drop out at our school Kiwangwa,
providing fruits trees has played major role in improvement of school attendence and raising
performance to our students so we value the commitment and work your organization is doing.
We hope to continue working with your wonderful organization to improved food security and
stop drop out to our school.

Yours

Headmaster of Kiwangwa secondary School.
Robadi Uzageni
+255674075546



